
Discovery Elementary School 
San Marcos Unified School District 

 
The Discovery PTO is collecting nomination forms for those in our Discovery community 
interested in serving on the Discovery PTO Board for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 
If you are interested in serving on the board, please fill out the information below and return it to 
the school office by Friday, June 1st. The vote to elect the new board will take place at the 
Executive PTO Meeting on Monday, June 4th. 
 
YES, I am interested in serving on the Discovery PTO Executive Board. 
 
Name: _____________________________ Email and Phone: __________________________ 
 
Name of your child that attends Discovery Elementary School: __________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to be considered for the following positions: 
 
________ President _________ Vice President 
(Oversees the board) (Oversee board when President is absent) 
 
________ Treasurer _________ Secretary 
(Maintains financial records and bookkeeping)         (Maintains record/ meeting minutes/notes) 
 
I would like to serve on the 2018-2019 PTO Board because… 
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 


